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13:55:55 From Tina Lockwood to Everyone : Bad internet.  I may have to call in. 
14:00:20 From Tina Lockwood to Everyone : Sally, I'm going to call in to get a better connection. 
14:46:10 From Mary Sullivan to Everyone : only 2 buses at a time
14:46:46 From Mary Sullivan to Everyone : there is a bus stop on campus drive infront of RSS 
bldg
14:47:35 From Cheryl to Everyone : There are more than 2 buses at tiems
14:47:37 From Cheryl to Everyone : times
14:50:01 From Cheryl to Everyone : futsal
14:50:08 From Hyon Chu Yi-Baker to Everyone : I had the same thought about that large green 
space.
14:50:21 From Yuetong Zhang to Everyone : Thank you Rich. Great point 
14:51:40 From Hyon Chu Yi-Baker to Everyone : What is the blank space directly opposite of 
that green space? Are there plans for that space?
14:52:13 From Richard Hansen to Everyone : Yes, Cheryl, that’s correct.
14:52:50 From Richard Hansen to Everyone : … about the transportation hub.
14:53:47 From Cheryl to Everyone : The big green space what about the trees?
14:54:27 From Mary Sullivan to Everyone : yes - shade will be impt



14:59:47 From Mary Sullivan to Everyone : traffic flow/purpose eval
15:00:01 From Cheryl to Everyone : Would it make sense to flip the green space and the gray 
space?
15:03:45 From Cheryl to Everyone : I think the trucks driving on campus and police vehicles 
going to campus center are part of the safety aspect of campus that is not safe.
15:09:04 From Tina Lockwood to Everyone : Sounds like Police, Health Services & Psych 
should go in the new SS building. 
15:09:08 From Richard Hansen to Everyone : It would be great to have easy on and off campus 
for delivery trucks that did not intersect with pedestrians.
15:10:00 From Rosafel Adriano-Nogra to Everyone : Thank you Tina…
15:12:08 From Michele LeBleu-Burns to Everyone : @Tina Lockwood - I totally agree!
15:18:33 From gokce kasikci to Everyone : I agree with Daniel.
15:26:05 From Daniel Smith to Everyone : Just to summarize my thoughts here:
15:26:09 From Daniel Smith to Everyone : 1. The proposal outlined is not contiguous; it doesn’t 
form a holistic Arts center.
2. Better to have building to the east of VPAC, with the road serving as the throughline
3. Having a building along the L quad makes it more a part of the L quad rather than the 
Creative Arts area
4. The Art building has to replace 8 buildings, three more classrooms from other buildings, 
and add a new room. Thus it probably needs a multistory building, with the same amount of total 
space. 
5. A new building in a place without a current structure would reduce the amount of time that 
new facilities must be found for studio and performance spaces, and likely lower the overall 
expense by not temporarily renovating areas.
15:27:59 From gokce kasikci to Everyone : @ Daniel Smith: did you have a location in mind that 
would meet all these needs?
15:28:41 From Daniel Smith to Everyone : I’d like to see a new building directly east of the 
VPAC, where the parking lot currently is.
15:29:38 From Cheryl to Everyone : Currently how many classrooms do we have that seat 100+
15:29:47 From Eugene Rodriguez to Everyone : I agree with Daniel!
15:30:17 From Tina Lockwood to Everyone : 6 I think.  I can get back to you
15:30:21 From Chris Winn to Everyone : @ Cheryl: We have roughly about 8 locations
15:30:29 From Cheryl to Everyone : Thanks chris
15:30:56 From Daniel Smith to Everyone : @Cheryl The ATC, VPAC, and A1 each have 1. Two 
of them double as performance spaces, so they have a sizable stage as well.
15:31:52 From Chris Winn to Everyone : @ Cheryl: That would make it 10 then with Daniel 
adding in ATC 120 and VPAC.
15:33:03 From Jennifer Mahato to Everyone : I just want to applaud everyone for talking so 
openly about all of this - thank you for sharing your thoughts!
15:33:50 From Alicia Cortez (she, her, ella) to Everyone : I agree with Pam regarding placing 
MCC more in the forefront if we want to align our values to our facilities.
15:40:34 From Richard Hansen to Everyone : @Tina: I agree about student access to the De 
Anza Event Center.
15:41:08 From Yuetong Zhang to Everyone : ^^^ +1
15:42:55 From Tina Lockwood to Everyone : 'very good points Cheryl
15:43:20 From Daniel Smith to Everyone : @Tina: what Art areas would be in the Events 
Center? One concern of Music and Facilities has been the difficulty and damage done in moving 
instruments between A1/A3 and the VPAC. That distance would be increased if they were 
moved further away.
15:43:56 From Eric Mendoza to Everyone : Yes, Cheryl … extending Purple to the Athletics 
Fields as well.
15:44:04 From Tina Lockwood to Everyone : May be they have classes & perform in the event 
center?



15:44:14 From Yuetong Zhang to Everyone : The Events Center cannot be limited to just 
performances. Our music students should also have access to experiences in large spaced. 
15:44:22 From Yuetong Zhang to Everyone : Yes, what Tina said. 
15:45:21 From Cheryl to Everyone : One other thought….the pink space between students 
services and rss….maybe that space is wishful…and the student service building could move 
right a bit be a bit bigger and expand the other pink space
15:45:59 From Daniel Smith to Everyone : @Tina and Yuetong We would still need a rehearsal 
space to replace A3
15:46:06 From Alicia Cortez (she, her, ella) to Everyone : Thank you for an informative meeting.
15:50:44 From Jennifer Mahato to Everyone : Jennifer Mahato and Sally Gore
15:51:17 From Yuetong Zhang to Everyone : Just to confirm the dates?
15:56:21 From Michele LeBleu-Burns to Everyone : Bye Everyone!


